
  

Pierce Elementary PATS Meeting 
September 27, 2022 

 
Attendees: Katie Prince- President, Kate Siebrandt- Vice President, Maria Becker- Treasurer,                                      
Kristi Brummels- Secretary,         Mr. Suehl- Principal, Stacy Stepp, Katryna Taylor, Erika Wolken 

 
                      Agenda Item Notes/Comments 

Call to Order   

Secretary’s Report Kristi provided a summary of the August 2022 meeting minutes. Kate motioned to 
approve the report. Katryna seconded. Report approved. 

  Treasurer’s Report Maria provided a summary of the treasurer’s report. Kristi motioned to 
approve the report. Erika seconded. Maria will e-mail a copy of the report. Report approved. 

Cookie Dough Fundraiser Orders were reviewed and money was counted for our cookie dough fundraiser. Orders are 
being mailed to the company on October 1st. Estimated delivery date of the items is November 
8th. We will ask the 6th grade class to help us unload the orders when they arrive. We will buy 
them pizza as a thank you for helping. 

Spirit Sales  Spirit sales will be held on September 30th. New items include glow sticks and chapstick holders. The 
following spirit sale will be held the first week of November (tentatively the 4th).  

Snack Sales     Snack sales will be held on October 14th. Katie, Kate or Katryna can assist with the sales. Kristi will 
coordinate snack sale donations.  

Boot Bags   Boot bags for new students and preschoolers will be handed out by teachers during parent teacher 
conferences at the end of October.   

Halloween Night/Downtown Trick or Treat  Our Halloween event will be held on October 31st from 4:00-6:30 pm in conjunction with the 
downtown trick or treat. Katie, Erika and Maria can work the event. Kate can help early or assist with 
setup. We already have prizes for the event. Treats have been ordered.  

Preschool Playground  Some repairs to the playground are complete. The covering on the steps still needs to be fixed. The 
new shed may be leaning. Katie will check on this.  

Custodian Appreciation Day     Kate is taking care of snacks for custodian appreciation day. She will deliver them on Monday, 
October 3rd.   

Parent/Teacher Conferences  A snack cart will be provided for teachers during parent/teacher conferences on October 27th.  

Meeting Adjournment  Erika motioned to adjourn the meeting. Maria seconded. Meeting adjourned. Our next meeting will 
be held on Tuesday, October 25th.  

 


